
 
GPS/CA 
 
10th October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Scottish Rural University College, Dumfries 
 
I am pleased to be able to invite your child to attend a day visit to the Scottish Rural College in Dumfries 
on Thursday, 7th November 2024.  The purpose of this visit is to allow children to become familiar with 
the range of degree level courses that the college offers including Environmental Management, 
Veterinary Nursing and Applied Animal Science.  
 
Students will leave school at 8.30am and will return for the end of the normal school day.  They will 
require full school unform and a packed lunch with enough food, drink and snacks to last the length of 
the visit.  
 
The cost of this trip is £18.20. If you would like your child to attend this visit, payment should be made 
via Parent Pay by the Friday 18th October 2024 after which point any remaining spaces will be offered to 
other students on a first come first served basis.  
 
Please complete the consent form below and return to myself in advance of the trip.  
 
Please contact me at gavin.parker-smith@rrma.org.uk should you have any queries.      
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Mr Parker-Smith 
Associate Assistant Principal 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return your permission slip to Mr Parker-Smith  
 

Scottish Rural College, Dumfries – Thursday, 7th November 2024 

                                                                               

I give permission for my child: _____________________________________ Tutor group: ________ to attend this 

trip.  

I confirm I will contribute £18.20 via Parent Pay.  

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  

Signed Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………………………………….. Date: …………………………………… 
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